
 
 

 

August 6, 2020 

FILE: 05:075:C 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

Dear Resident/Homeowner 
 
Subject: Earthworks Construction – King City East Lands 
 
Please be advised that the King City Landowners Group will be commencing earthworks 
operations effective August 7, 2020. The duration of the works will extend through the summer 
and into the fall depending on weather conditions. The operation will involve heavy earth moving 
equipment and dump trucks.  Access to the site will be via dedicated construction access points 
on Dufferin Street and 15th Sideroad as shown in the attached plan. There will be no access to 
the site from, or parking of construction related vehicles on, existing residential streets. 
Construction activities will be restricted to the period of 7:00am to 7:00pm Monday through 
Saturday, excluding statutory holidays. The contractor will be required to implement appropriate 
erosion and sediment controls, dust control measures and minimize mud tracking onto adjacent 
arterial roadways. 
 
Selected tree removal will also be implemented as part of this work. Trees will be removed in 
accordance with the Migratory Birds Convention Act and Regulations. 
 
The earth moving program has been subject to a permitting process with the Township of King. 
Members of council and Mayor Pellegrini have been informed as well. 
 
If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact the Township through 
SERVICEKING at serviceking@king.ca, by phone at 905-833-5321 or Mr. Thomas Evans from 
this office at tevans@skaengineering.com or 905-426-9451 ext. 251 with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
SABOURIN KIMBLE & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
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